

Astrea Academy Trust
The Quadrant
99 Parkway Avenue
Sheffield
S9 4WG

Tel: 0114 478 3830

13th September 2022

Dear parents and carers

The State Funeral

I write to update you officially on the arrangements for the Queen's Funeral. As we now know, from updates over the weekend, the State Funeral for the late Queen has been announced for Monday 19th September. This will be a national holiday and schools across the country will be closed on this date, including Astrea Academy Woodfields.

This means that the academy will be open as normal on Tuesday 20th September, with an 8.15am arrival time as normal.

We marked the occasion in school with an extended form time for our students where we remembered the service and duty that the Queen gave during her life.

Many thanks

Julie Atkins

Vice Principal